
Update on Regional School Committee 

Election Progress 

Dear Community Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to provide you with an update on the recent 

progress of the regional school committee election. 

Election Timeline 

The election will take place on March 15, 2024. All registered voters will be able to cast their 

votes from 7 AM to 8 PM. 

Candidates 

We are pleased to announce the following candidates for this year's election: 

• Jane Doe - Incumbent 

• John Smith - New Candidate 

• Alice Johnson - New Candidate 

Voter Registration 

If you haven't registered to vote yet, please ensure you do so by February 28, 2024. 

Upcoming Forum 

Join us for a candidate forum on February 10, 2024, at the community center. This will be a 

great opportunity to hear from the candidates and ask questions. 

Thank you for your continued engagement in our school community. We look forward to seeing 

you at the polls! 

Sincerely, 

The Regional School Committee 


